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Help Your Child’s School Raise Funds!
with the Cash for Caps program from Prairie Farms - Swiss Valley Fluid Division

Dear Parents,	
	 You can help your school raise much needed cash! 
Simply save plastic Swiss Valley Farms milk jug caps and bring 
them to your school. The school will collect them throughout 
the school year and send them to Prairie Farms - Swiss Valley 
Fluid Division for payment.
	 Through its Cash for Caps program, Prairie Farms - Swiss 
Valley Fluid Division is donating 5 cents per cap collected to 
each participating school. The more caps the school turns in, 
the more money the school receives. The cash can be used in 
any way the school chooses.
	 The Swiss Valley Farms caps can be found on gallons 
and half gallons of Swiss Valley brand milk and orange juice. 
Ask for these products at your local retailer.
	 We hope you’ll get as many neighbors, church 
members, social clubs and family members involved as 
possible. Start collecting today!

Deadline for final pickup is March 31, 2010


